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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

July 2, 2025 

 
Dear Williamsburg County Community: 

I am honored and excited to introduce myself as the Interim Superintendent of Williamsburg County 
School District. Some of you may recall my work here previously as District Transformation Coach. I am 
excited to serve in this new role and look forward to partnering with you in the vital work of educating 
and empowering our students.  

I would like to acknowledge Dr. Kelvin Wymbs’ efforts in leading the Williamsburg County School District 
since 2022. I had the opportunity to support him as District Transformation Coach and know that the 
foundation that was laid by his administration has greatly contributed to the district’s academic progress.  

I believe that through effective leadership, we can cultivate classrooms where every student is challenged, 
supported, and inspired to reach their fullest potential. We will continue to build a strong, positive culture 
across our schools and district—one that is inclusive, collaborative, and centered on the belief that all 
students can achieve at high levels. By fostering a supportive environment for both students and staff, we 
create conditions where excellence thrives. 

Equally important is the development in systems, structures, and processes that are aligned with our 
mission to deliver a world-class education. We will ensure our strategies are grounded in data, driven by 
fairness, and implemented with fidelity.  Central to this vision is our commitment to a rigorous, innovative 
curriculum that not only meets academic standards but also ignites curiosity, creativity, and a lifelong love 
of learning. Together, we will champion instructional practices that prepare students for success in 
college, careers, the military, and life. 

As we move forward, I welcome open communication and collaboration with all members of the district 
community. I am here to listen, learn, and lead with integrity, transparency, and purpose.   

Thank you for your continued dedication to our students. I am truly excited about the journey ahead and 
all we will accomplish together.  

With great respect and commitment,  

Dr. Angela K. Jacobs 
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